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Windows 7 went End of Life on January 14, 2020. To protect our network we have started
warning users who still have Windows 7 to upgrade to Windows 10 or another supported
Operating System. Windows 10 Education is a free download from SOU OnTheHub should
your current PC support Windows 10.

On February 12, 2020, devices which still have Windows 7 will not be able to connect to the
Internet until they have been upgraded.

If you have any questions regarding this change and/or need guidance on how to upgrade,
please contact our Help Desk at 541-552-6900 or email helpdesk@sou.edu.
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